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PhD in Computer and Control Engineering 

 

Wednesday December 14, 2016 

from 10:00 to 13:00 

At the second floor of the 

Department of Control and 

Computer Engineering 

(DAUIN) 

Recommended entrance: 

Corso Castelfidardo, 34/D 

DAUIN PhD students at the end of their studies (XXIX    

cycle) will present and discuss their research activities. 

The event is an opportunity to discover the PhD program 

in Computer and Control Engineering and to better          

understand the research activities carried on at DAUIN. 

It is open to everyone interested. 
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